

Join Directors Gary Geiger and Monica Blacconeri as they lead the entire Evanston Children's Choir in our most popular concert of the year, celebrating Christmas, Hanukkah and Kwanzaa in typical ECC style! This concert is FREE, but voluntary donations are graciously accepted. For more information, please visit www.evanstonchildrenschoir.org

Limited free parking is available behind the chapel for the less-mobile. Plentiful, inexpensive parking is available nearby at the Church Street Self Park, 525 Church St.

This concert made possible, in part, by the City of Evanston, Cultural Arts Division.

TO JOIN, CONTACT US: (847) 733-0814 or gary@evanstonchildrenschoir.org